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March 21, 2023 
 
Property Owner 
Apple Valley Subdivision 
Onalaska, WI 54650 
 
Re: Apple Valley Subdivision Drainage Project 
       GEC Project #2-0122-44F 
  
Dear Property Owner, 
 
The purpose of this letter is provide information on the proposed drainage project within Apple Valley 
Subdivision in the Town of Onalaska, La Crosse County, Wisconsin.  

On March 16, 2023 we held a Public Workshop meeting to give the residents of Apple Valley an 
opportunity to voice their opinions about the project. At that meeting, the residents in attendance 
requested a second meeting where we will present updated plans based on the feedback we received 
on and since that first meeting. 

To continue the conversation, we have scheduled a second Public Workshop meeting at the Town of 
Onalaska Town Hall on Monday, March 27, 2023 at 7pm. 

All questions and/or concerns about the Apple Valley Subdivision Drainage Project should be directed to 
the following email address: AppleValley@generalengineering.net. 

Yours truly,  
 
GENERAL ENGINEERING COMPANY  
Lukasz Lyzwa 
Town Engineer 
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